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On Tuesday, May 12, New York Unificationists were invigorated by their time spent with three returning 

guests, and two new guests, who received Divine Principle lectures. 

 

In the evening, they joined forces with John Arias and the Latino Ministry for an incredible Latino 

cultural program that included dance, music, poetry and an introduction by Rev. Andrew Compton, 

District Pastor in New York. There were 43 people in attendance, including 22 guests. Five of the guests 

were met through the recent outreach efforts. The New York outreach team is going to have the same 

events again next week on Tuesday, May 19. Everyone is invited to attend! 

 

  
 

Yesterday, the team re-centered with a prayer meeting and Bible study. They are looking forward to their 

last week as a team next week, after which they will build on their momentum to continue to organize 

local outreach activities and events for guests. 

 

 


